
 Today Next Week 

Greeters Andy & Jason Price (1st service) 
Mike & Sarah Scorzetti (2nd service) 

Josh & Abby Rice (1st service) 
Alan & Tara Gilmore (2nd service) 

Nursery Natasha Brown & Ginger Wint (1st shift) 

Lynn Swartley & Eleanor Wallace (2nd) 
Nichele York & Jalecia Reinford (1st shift) 

Sarah Kolb & Naomi Hawkins (2nd shift) 

Ushers Corinne, Clara, Catie Guntz (1st ser) 
Jim & Diane Dougherty (2nd service) 

Corinne, Clara, Catie Guntz (1st service) 
Marvin & Rachel Reinford (2nd service) 

Closing up Hal & Norma Linck - April Hal & Norma Linck - April 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

This Week at Finland 
Today, 5:30-7pm - Families Following Christ small group at Wint's 
Today, 7:00pm - O.U.R. small group 
Tuesday, 12-12:30pm – Participate in Finland’s “Looking Up” call-in prayer line.    
    Dial (712) 432-1500 and enter access code 314597# when prompted to do so. 
Tuesday, 5:30-7:30pm - Simcha Dance Ministry Practice in Community Room 
Tuesday, 7:15pm - Joy's worship team practice 
Wednesday, 7-8:15pm - Boys & Girls Club for grades 2 through 5 
Wednesday, 7-9:00pm - Youth Group for grades 9 through 12 
Wednesday, 7-8:30pm - Dougherty's small group at Paul Cassel's 
Thursday, 6:30-9:30pm - Volleyball for anyone over 18 
Friday, 7:00pm - O.U.R. small group 
Saturday, 8:00am to noon - Church work day. Anyone of any age can help. 
 

Mennonite Mission Network - JCS International, the umbrella agency through 
which MMN ministers in Mongolia, is searching for an executive director as Kwai 
Lin Stephens will not be renewing her role when she competes her current term. 
Pray that the person God is calling to this role will say "Yes".  
 

Finland Mennonite Church 
Looking up, Moving forward, Reaching out 

www.finlandmennonitechurch.org 

Pastor: Kris Wint 
Pastor Kris’ email: pastorkriswint@comcast.net 

Pastor Kris’ office hours: Mon., Tues. & Wed. 9-4, Thurs. 10am-2pm 
Pastor John's office hours: Wed. 12-4pm, Thurs. 10am-2pm, Fri. 9am-4pm 

Pastor John's email: pastorjohnehst@comcast.net  
Church office – 215-679-8980 

Church email: finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net 
Elders – David Landis, Jeff Janton, Marvin Reinford, Jim Dougherty, Chad Landis, Jason Scheetz  

Visitation & Care Team – Marvin and Rachel Reinford, Arlin Benner, Shirley Kiefer  
 

The family that prays together stays together    
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Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:10–8:20 am in the Prayer Room 
First Service 8:30 am – Second Service 11:00 am 

Sunday School 9:45-10:30 am 
Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00 am 

 

Nursery care is provided during all morning services for children 3 years and under. 
 

ORDER OF SERVICE 
 

Worship in Song and Giving - (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to) 

Scripture - (brown Bible 828, blue Bible 1821, blue/green Bible 2270)                      Eph. 4:1-13 

Sermon - "Holding Up in Love"                         Guest speaker - Scott Roth 
Sharing Time & Prayer                   David Landis - Elder in Charge      
  (If you have an announcement that needs to be made, please give it to the Elder before the service.)              
Children dismissed for Kids Kinection (1st service only – First room on left in new wing)  

Benediction and Blessing                                                     Pastor 
All sermons are posted online at www.finlandmennonitechurch.org 

* * * * * * * *  

We welcome Scott Roth as our guest speaker today. Scott is the founder and 
director of Project Haven in East Greenville, which is our mission project for April.  
 

This Saturday is Church Spring Work Day. Please meet at the Upper Campus 
where teams will be assembled. The fun starts at 8am and should sadly, be over 
by noon. Action-packed events include, but are not limited to: weeding, mulching, 
hedge-trimming, and gutter cleaning. If possible, please bring along shovels, 
rakes, and other garden tools. There is also some inside work. 
 

April 29, 7:00pm - 5th Wednesday "Family Night" for everyone. Come participate 
or just watch and enjoy the fellowship at the Pine Box Derby racing night. 
 

Baby Boomers - Plan to join us for a fun outing in Lancaster County on Saturday, 
June 13. We will leave here at 9am and head to Bird-in-Hand Family Restaurant 
for lunch at 11:15 followed by the show "Josiah for President" at 1:00pm, arriving 
home about 6:30pm. All this for only $49 per person. See Janet Gane for tickets. 

 
To Our Guests: 

 

Welcome to our fellowship!  We 
would like to get to know you 
better. Please tell us about 
yourself by filling out the form 
below and placing it in the 
prayer box at the back of the 
sanctuary as you leave today. 
  
Name: ___________________ 
 
Address: _________________ 
 
_________________________ 
 

Phone: ________________ 
 
E-mail: ___________________ 
 
 
             I am attending for the 
                      first time. 
 

             I would like information  
                 about your church. 

 

             I would like a call from 
           the Pastor. 

 
 

How can we pray for you? 
 

_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________ 
 

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics  
Nursery facilities - Last room on the right in the new wing 
Toddlers (2-3 year olds - Rachel Kiefer) - First room on right in new wing next to the Nursery 
Preschool (4-5 year olds - Melissa Albright, Corinne G. & Lynn S.)- Room 102 first floor hallway 
 K & grade 1 (Jan Bannon & Amy Reinford) - Room 101 first floor hallway 
Grades 2 & 3 (Mrs. Chad Landis & Cindy Paul) -Room 201 second floor hallway 
Grades 4 & 5 (Shannon Derstine & Anita Livezey) - Room 203 second floor hallway 
Junior High (Larry & Dee Dee Good & John Koetteritz) - Room 204 second floor hallway 

High School (Justin Derstine, Mike Scorzetti, Corey Guntz) - Room 205 second floor hallway 
Post High (Chad Landis) - Classroom 3 behind coat rack 
Adult class studying the book of Mark - Classroom 2 behind coat rack 
Adult class video series "Christian" by Andy Stanley - Classroom 1 on left in new hallway 
Men's Class - "The Spirit Comes" (Mark, John, Acts, 1,2,3 John) - Room G-3 in gym  
Prayer Room - Fourth room in gym for anyone with prayer needs 

Last Week’s Attendance 

First service – 139 

Second service – 68 

 

 

http://www.finlandmennonitechurch.org/


If you consider Finland to be your home church and would like to be included in 
the church directory, we invite you to fill out a purple "Church Directory Information" 
sheet below the mailboxes and place it in the secretary's mailbox. We would be 
happy to give you a church mailbox & send you our weekly email prayer requests. 
 

Spruce Lake Wilderness Camp brochures are available under the mailboxes for 
parents who are considering sending their children there this summer. There are 
also some staff positions still open. Anyone who is interested in serving at camp 
this summer should contact Stacie Farris at stacief@sprucelake.org.  
 

Correction: Last week's bulletin had an invitation to hear The Harmenaires at West 
Swamp Mennonite Church on May 3. The time should be 7:00pm (not 6:30pm). 
 

See bulletin boards for many local events and mission updates and newsletters. 
 

An email from the Hanes family in Senegal lists urgent needs for staff personnel 
in 2 schools their children have attended. Is God calling you? Bourofaye Christian 
School needs 1 set of dorm parents, 1 male general helper, 2 primary teachers 
(special needs teacher), secondary teachers in English & History, ICT (Information 
and Communication Technology), DT (Design and Technology), maintenance, 
mother-tongue class teacher in Korean, counselor. Contact Jens and Conni Auer 
(Directors) admin.bcs@gmail.com for more information. See www.bcs-senegal.org. 
Dakar Academy needs 4 elementary teachers for Kindergarten, 2nd, 3rd, and 4th 
grade, a business manager, & a maintenance supervisor (preferably some French). 
If interested, email Jan at recruiter@gmail.com. Also check out their website at 
www.dakar-academy.org. 
 

MCC urgently needs relief and hygiene kits to provide basic necessities like towels, 
bar soap, toothbrushes & nail clippers to families whose lives have been disrupted 
by war or disaster. These kits remind people that their needs are not forgotten. Visit 
mcc.org/kits for more information and to see what items should be included. Kits 
may be taken to the Material Resource Center in Harleysville. 
 

Mennonite Disaster Service - Updated list of current locations needing volunteers: 
   Crisfield, Maryland - Crew leader (April 27-May1), All positions (July 6-31). 
   High River, Alberta - Head cook (May 3-8), Assistant cook (May 3-June 5). 
   Jamestown, Colorado - Crew leaders (April 19-May 29), Head cook (May 3-29), 
       Assistant cook (May 3-29). 
   Pilger, Nebraska - Crew leaders (April 27-May29), Assistant cook (May18-29) 
   Puna, Hawaii - Volunteers needed May 24-June 5. Must be physically able to 
    work six days a week and have construction skills. 
Short-term volunteer openings in Pilger, Nebraska (May 10-15 & May 17-22), in 
Jamestown, CO (May 10-15 & May 17-22), in High River, Alberta (May 10-29, May 
31-June 26 & June 29-July 10), in Jamestown, CO (June 8-12 for a group with 
construction skills that can be self-sufficient and could bring their own cook). Call 
800-241-8111 for information on week-long volunteer opportunities. 


